

HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Executive Headteacher: Mary Collins Head of School: Catherine Mahony

Assistant Head: Jon Foster

School Business Manager: Jean Wilson

Culverley Road, Catford, London SE6 2LD

Telephone: 020 8698 2675

Email: info@holycross.lewisham.sch.uk
Website: www.holycross.lewisham.sch.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

28 June 2024

Next Friday we will be having the PSA Summer Party. We are still looking for volunteers to help with the stalls, if you are able to help, even just for a short time please speak to either myself or your class rep.

The list of stalls is below:

Nursery - Mystery Bags

Reception - Bar

Year 1 - Pre-loved toys, books and teddies

Year 2 - Tuck shop / Ice creams

Year 3 - Cake stall

Year 4 - Face painting / Tattoos / Nail art

Year 5 - Beat the Goalie / other sports activities

Year 6 - Food stall

If you are able to make food for the food stall please speak to the office, I know that traditional dishes always go down a treat!

Please remember to send in your items for the hampers by next Wednesday:

Nursery - Great Britain

Reception - Europe

Year 1 - North America

Year 2 - Africa Year 3 - Asia

Year 4 - Australia

Year 5 - South America

Year 6 - Antarctica

Cakes for the cake stall can be sent in from Thursday and any pre-loved items, such as toys and books can be donated via the office.

I know that this will be a wonderful event and I am looking forward to the whole community coming together. All money raised will be donated to the PSA and we are hopeful that we will be able to use these funds for more equipment to support OPAL play at lunchtimes.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Mahony

Head of School

